



We Make A Difference

St Helen's Boulevard, Carlton Road, Barnsley, South Yorkshire S71 2AY

Tel: 01226 291133 Fax: 01226 779244 www.springwelllearningcommunity.co.uk

Ref:	SLC/DWR/AWK/AWC	Enquiries to:	Mr Whitaker
		Tel:	01226 291133
Date:	1 December 2014	Email:	springwellcss@barnsley.org

Dear Parent/Carer

As the winter months are now with us it is important that we make plans for any extreme weather conditions that may occur.

In the event of snow it may be that the academy and/or the dispersed settings will close to pupils. If a decision is made to close the academy then that will mean that the dispersed provision in the mainstream schools will also close.

There may also be an occasion where the academy is open but a mainstream school may be closed. This will mean the dispersed provision based in that school will also be closed.

In the event of a closure all parents will receive a text message from Springwell. Closures will also be reported on local radio and on the Springwell website.

If the academy has to close during the day then parents will be informed via text and, if possible, telephone. Transport arrangements will be altered to allow pupils to leave early.

Please make sure that we have your most up to date telephone number and also an emergency contact for if you are unavailable.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Whitaker

Executive Principal











School

Ms V Watts Executive Vice Principal